
 

Uttoxeter Rural Parish Council - Frame of Reference for Working Group. 

 

It was Resolved at 2nd July 2019 Uttoxeter Rural Parish Council Meeting Ref: 19.07.004 to create two 

working groups to review the Parish Questionnaire this included residents’ project requests for the 

Parish and to review S106 funds for highways. The Groups would make recommendation for funding 

needed to complete the residents’ requests. 

Names of the Working Groups are: Stramshall WG and Bramshall WG 

 

Members of Stramshall WG are: 

Cllr David Oulsnam, Cllr Tom Ollerenshaw, Cllr David Moore, Cllr Gladys Smith, Cllr Philip Smith 

Members of Bramshall WG are: 

Cllr Jean Pattinson-Evans, Cllr Rachel Dunn, Cllr Matt Slater, Cllr Andrew Dartnell, Cllr David Moore. 

Frame of Reference: 

The two working groups will meet between full Council meetings and review the requests from 

residents made within the Parish Questionnaires, including but not exclusively, the current provision 

for highways and s106 funding available and make recommendations to the Full Council at the next 

full parish council meeting. 

The working group can invite parish residents to join the groups. 

The Working Groups are not authorised/has no power, to discuss with any outside bodies/higher 

authorities, any ideas developed within the working group, without full resolution from the full 

parish council.   

 

This frame of Reference was ratified at the Parish Council meeting, held 3rd September 2019 – 

Reference 19.09.004 


